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The SCP is a targeted services for  

children and young people who require   

additional support to get the most from  

their education.  It is not open to all    

pupils and students.  

Children and young people must be   

referred to the SCP. Schools, parents 

and other agencies can refer.   

Once a referral is made, then the SCP 

will see if SCP is the best support for the 

child.  Not every child who is referred will 

receive a support.   

If you are interested in finding out more, 

please contact the Roscrea/Birr SCP  

project coordinator or your Home School 

Community Liaison Coordinator. 
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Mairead Keevey 
 
Local Project Worker: Dani Dunne 
 
School Completion Programme 
Scoil Eoin Naofa 
Golden Grove Road 
Roscrea 
Co. Tpperary 
 
Phone Number: 087 9871652 
 
Email: scprb@eircom.net  
or 
mairead.keevey@scp.ie�
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The Roscrea/Birr SCP project provides  

support to children and young people in 

the following schools: 

∗ 1 Scoil Iosef Naofa, Roscrea 

∗ 2 Scoil Eoin Naofa, Roscrea 

∗ 3 Sacred Heart Primary School,  

Roscrea 

∗ St. Brendan’s Boys’ School, Birr 

∗ Mercy Primary School, Birr 
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The SCP supports children and young people 

during the school day, after school hours,   

during school holidays and when young people 

are out of school.  
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The School Completion Programme (SCP) 

provides support to children and young people 

to help them to get the most from their        

education.  

The Roscrea/Birr SCP project focuses on: 

1. Improving children’s attendance at school  

2. Improving children’s participation in school 

(involvement in class and school activities) 

3. Improving children’s retention (staying in 

school)  
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The Roscrea/Birr SCP project can provide a 

range of supports to children and young   

people depending on their individual needs.  

These  supports include: 

• Preparing to Transfer to Secondary 

School Programmes 

• Junior Infants’ Class Socialisation Group 

• Conflict Resolution 

• Person Centered Planning 

• One to One Support 

• Emotional Literacy Programmes 

• After School Provision 

• Swimming Group 

• Holiday Programmes 

• Self Esteem Programme 

• Anger Management Programme 

• Social Competency Programmes 

• One to One Support 

 


